
Attachment G-Web-based Assessment Reminder Email 

Subject: REMINDER: One week left to share your feedback about HHIAG 

Body:

Dear Colleague,

This is a reminder that you have one more week to provide your feedback regarding your experiences 
with HHIAG. Your feedback is valuable and will be used to guide decisions about the future of HHIAG 
beyond the first year, disseminate lessons learned to participating states and others, and inform 
potential applicability of the affinity group model for other programs (e.g. STD Prevention, Hepatitis). 

The assessment link will be open from [START DATE] until [END DATE]

Assessment link: [LINK]

We look forward to hearing from you.  If you have any questions or concerns, please email Eka 

Shapatava at fpk7@cdc.gov

Thank you again for your input!

Sincerely,

Michelle Browne Janet Heitgerd Pamela Klein
Center for Medicaid & CHIP 
Services (CMCS)

Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC)

Health Resources and Services 
Administration (HRSA)

410-786-4749 404-639-1801 301-443-5545
Michelle.Browne@cms.hhs.gov Jbh0@cdc.gov PKlein@hrsa.gov
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